
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Mr. R.A. Grant 
Di rector 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

February 23, 1981 

In accordance with Article 7.03 (_c) of the Collective Agreement, 
the Union requests leave of absence for the following employees Thursday 
Maren 5th and Thursday, March 12th, 1981: 

Marcel Dionne 
Sharon Newman 
Andreana Phillips 
Suzan Zagar 
Helen Glavina 
Joan Treleaven 

Purchasing 
Physical Education 
Education 
Seri'als, LPC 
English 
Library, R.R. 

2:30-4:30 p.m. 
2:30-4:30 p.m. 
2:30-4:30 p.m. 
2:30-4:45 p.m. 
2:30-5:00 p.m. 
2:30-5 :15 p.m. 

Please do not discontinue these employees' salary. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
A.U. C.E. Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, 8.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


